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March 11, 2024

To whom it may concern:

As Sheriff of Dent County, | am pleased to welcome the 2024 Rally in the 100
Acre Wood conducted by the 100AW Pro Rally Group and American Rally
Association. This year's event, held on March 15 — 16, 2024 brings both
participants and spectators from across the United States to our county. We
need to extend a warm welcome to the participants and fans that are here, while
they provide a boost to our local economy.

Additionally, we need to cooperate with those participating in, and conducting the
event. You may be asked by an official or representative of the Rally to avoid
using a particular section of roadway for a specified period of time so that you will
not interfere with the event. As Sheriff of Dent County, Missouri, | request that
you follow the directions that may be given to you by a Rally official or
representative in using, or not using, a section of road at a particular time.

| realize this may cause a slight inconvenience or delay to you, for which |
apologize. | suggest, however, that you use the time available from a possible
delay to learn about the Rally in the 100 Acre Wood from a Rally official or
representative at hand. And if you truly have an emergency situation that
requires that you not be delayed, inform the Rally official or representative of the
reason for your emergency. Otherwise, we expect that you will cooperate with,
and comply with, the Rally officials and representatives while they conduct the
Rally in the 100 Acre Wood in Dent County.

Sincz)
Bob Wells
Dent County Sheriff



